
 

Town of Mendon 

Board of Health 

20 Main St. Mendon 

Minutes for  

May 27, 2015 
 

Chairman Andy Fiske called the meeting to order at 7:04 p.m. 

 

Present: Alan Greenberg - Vice Chairman Tom Fichtner - BOH Member 

 

Location – Board of Health Office– 20 Main Street, Mendon, MA 01756 

 

The Board has asked Missy to do some research on temporary food permits with the surrounding 

towns.  The research would include items such as fees, allowed timeframe to submit permits, 

particular guidelines, etc.  The Board will discuss results at the next meeting. 

 

The Board is reviewing a sample letter that DJ Wilson (Tobacco Control Director & Public 

Health Liaison at Mass. Municipal Association) emailed to Missy.  The purpose of this letter is to 

inform the tobacco retailers in Mendon of the new Tobacco Regulations adopted back on May 

13, 2015. In addition, the letter would be accompanied by signage that the retailers will be 

required to post in their establishments.   

 

Tom made a motion to accept the minutes from April 2, 2015 and May 13, 2015.  Alan seconds 

the motion.  All members agreed.  Motion carried. 

 

Tom talked to the Board about the possibility of allowing the Mendham Brush Association (aka 

Brothers of the Brush) to use one of the two dumpsters that is donated to the town annually by 

Republic Services.  Tom explained that the Brothers are going to be stripping the existing roof 

shingles and putting on new ones at the Roger L. Wood Post 355 on Milford Street.  Tom asked 

if the Board would approve use of the second dumpster, which has not yet been allocated, for this 

cause since the fiscal year is coming to a close.  Andy made a motion to allow the Brothers of the 

Brush to use the second donated dumpster.  Alan seconds the motion. Both members agreed.  

Tom abstained as he is the Treasurer for the Brothers of the Brush. 

 

Tom made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Alan seconds the motion.  Both members agreed.  

Motion carried.  Meeting adjourned at 8:44 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Approved September 16, 2015 


